Parish Religious Education  Report  
__________           ___October 11, 2016
Children Liturgy of the Word:   Monica alternating with Michelle Enicks continue to give support to our young children in knowing about Jesus.   This is a very successful outreach.

Elementary PSR      We are back in session.  We now have 50 students in Grades 1-6.  We’ll give it a couple of weeks to see better numbers.  Some have come, but not yet registered, the numbers will go up some in a few weeks.  We are fortunate to have 2 volunteers in each elementary class.  September 28 was our 1st Reconciliation Parent meeting (9 students so far).   The Living Rosary is scheduled for October 12 with Rosary Altar Society.  

Junior High:    The 2017 Confirmation date  of March 19 has been assigned for 3:00 p.m.  October 5th  was the parent/student meeting in preparation. We have 20 students registered for PSR Grades 7&8 and 20 in the school.   Bishop Schnurr will be conferring the Sacrament.

Senior High  GLORY:   GLORY students have a report.   We have 11 students registered for  Sr. High; however, students are bringing their friends.  It’s growing!    We will move Wednesday evening GLORY classes to the school TBA.   Better lighting, use of smart-board, and space are more conducive to learning.   GLORY continues to meet and have activities at the Youth House.

Adult Classes:     Lectio:  Evangelization,  a study on the Acts of the Apostles, is in progress.  We have a total of 18 adults participating in Thursday morning  and Monday evening programs.   

This session will finish by early December.   In January, we will begin the series on Prayer.

We offer opportunities to learn and strengthen our appreciation of Catholic teaching, and aids in verbalizing our Faith to others.  Consider trying one of our classes and encourage others to attend.  Be careful, you might really like it!   (
Has you tried:  FORMED.org yet?      There are  MORE movies, books, and programs that are available for you. Go to the website.  Choose Parish, apply our Parish Code which is:  EY9TXE    You will make a profile, and then programs are free to you through November.

The adult ed program will be renewing our subscription for another year.  After you have made a profile, the next time you get onto the site, all you have to do is log in.  Your password can simple.    Pass the word on to others.   We need to get the word out.  
RCIA.   Four people are interested in learning about the Catholic Faith.  Also attending are a sponsor, and a Catholic wanting to refresh her knowledge.  All are welcome to these classes.  Class begin at 7:00 p.m. in the school library (Lower Level).  I suggest inviting someone to come to these classes with you. There is no requirement to enter the Church; we simply present what the Catholic Church teaches in a comfortable, informative atmosphere.   Our Faith has a history so filled with Christ’s Truth that we want to share it.   Say ‘YES!’ and open up to this life of joy.

Rosary Rally is set for  October 15 (Saturday) at 12:00 noon at the Greenville City Building on the Circle.   There were flyers that in the bulletins.  Please come and pray with us.    This is a national movement  -- Mary can and will help the USA succeed!

EXPOSITION of the Blessed Sacrament:   Jesus is exposed on the altar every Wednesday.  St. JP II and St. Teresa of Kolkuta have verbalized the extreme value of spending time with Jesus– a gold mine is beckoning us.  Jesus is waiting in the Tabernacle every day of the week.

Their experience tells us of that there is a gold mine for us if we enter in!

